
TO // QUEENSTOWN LAKES DISTRICT COUNCIL      ATTENTION // PLANNING POLICY TEAM

Full name of submitter(s):

SUBMITTER DETAILS – ADDRESS FOR SERVICE

Organisation (if relevant):

Email:

Postal address:

Phone (inc. area code):

Mobile:

PRIVACY ACT 1993

Please note that submissions are public information. Information on this form including your name and submission will be 
accessible to the media and public as part of the decision-making process. Council is required to make this information 
available under the Resource Management Act 1991. Your contact details will only be used for the purpose of this S293 
process. The information will be held by the Queenstown Lakes District Council. You have the right to access the information 
and request its correction.

SUBMISSIONS MUST BE RECEIVED NO LATER THAN 5.00PM ON THURSDAY 27 MAY.

MY SUBMISSION

The specific provisions of the proposal that my submission relates to are:
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S293 RESOURCE  
MANAGEMENT ACT 1991 

SUBMISSION FORM

Beth Campbell

timhudson249@gmail.com

420 Ballentyne Road, RD2, Wanaka

034436009

I OPPOSE all of the proposed Lower Density Suburaban Residential re-zoning and urban growth boundary alteration.



MY SUBMISSION

My submission is: 

Clearly state whether you SUPPORT or OPPOSE specific parts of the proposal.

SIGNATURE OF SUBMITTER

Signature of submitter: Date:

Decision sought: 

Reasons for my submission:

I wish to join as a s274 party and will be filing a 
s274 notice with the Environment Court

Private Bag 50072, Queenstown 9348 

10 Gorge Road, Queenstown 9300 

47 Ardmore Street, W naka

P: QUEENSTOWN 03 441 0499 

P: W NAKA 03 443 0024 

E: services@qldc.govt.nz  W: www.qldc.govt.nz

Person making the submission, or authorised to sign on behalf of an organisation making the submission.
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  I OPPOSE all of the proposed Lower Density Suburaban Residential re-zoning and urban growth boundary alteration.

To decline the rezoning application

The upper clutha district has been and continues to be under an excessive growth pattern. This is unsustainable due to 
a) irresversible environmental damage as a result of over development and poor planning  eg runoffs into the Clutha River
from Northlake development eg water quality 
b)further  overcrowding of our already overcrowded community resources (and poor assistance  seen in the 10 year District 
plan)
c)at some point the council/resource managment  should say "enough" - uncontrolled expansion will not create a better 
community or environment  - the council needs to show leadership.

✔


